Amersham are going to Denver...

... and we have a massive fundraising effort underway as we don't want anyone to miss out!

We have had some spectacular costumes over the
years and our wardrobes are bulging, so we thought
we would try and sell them.

Can you remember what we wore? A few photos to
refresh your memories, on this page and the next.

We have 40-60 various different dresses in a variety
of styles — no reasonable offer refused! Please

contact sueclewis@hotmail.com for more details.
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